
 

 

 

 

A message 
from Mrs 
Chambers 

Dear Families, 
 

World Book Day 
We had such a lovely day yesterday with the children for World Book Day. Their performances on the 
catwalk were just lovely (look out for the videos on Tapestry!) and their costumes were amazing.  The 
children shared books with other year groups and it was great to see them enjoying reading together.  
We also had a lovely time during our Drop Everything and Read (DEAR) session where all of the staff 
read stories to the children.  Our thanks to Mr Graham for his wonderful planning of this special day 
for us all. 
 
Please see below for photos of our World Book Day costume winners: 

 

 
 
Jackie Chambers 
Head of School 

Reception ❖ Please ensure your child has a PE kit in school. We’d be very grateful if you practice the skill of 
dressing and undressing independently in preparation for PE lessons. 



 

Year 1 ❖ PE days will be Tuesdays and Fridays 
❖ Dinosaur and fossil workshop – 26th March (Closes 15th Feb) 

Year 2 ❖ PE days will be Tuesdays and Thursdays 
 

Year 3 ❖ Please ensure your child reads at least 5 times a week and that you sign your child’s reading 
record. 

❖ PE days: Wednesdays and Fridays 

Year 4 ❖ Please can all children be reading and parents ensuring that books are signed 
❖ PE Wednesdays and Thursdays 

Year 5 ❖ PE Mondays and Wednesdays 
❖ Hever Castle – 27th March (Closes 20th March) 

 

Year 6 ❖ PE Tuesdays and Fridays 
 

Whole 
school  

📌 Strictly no peanuts or peanut butter products in school please. 

📌 Please be reminded that the front car park is for badge holders only. 

📌 The school opens in the morning for children at 8.30am and the gate closes at 8.45am. In the 
afternoon the gate will open at 15.15pm for home-time (with the exception of extended care and 
clubs). 

📌 Please allow 2 working days for email responses. Should your query be of an urgent nature 
please do call the office. 

📌 Please ensure that you sign up for trips before the deadline.   

📌 ALL medications must be bought directly to the office. We ask the children do not come into 

school with medications in their bag please ❌  

Useful contacts:                                                                                                                                                   
For attendance and absences email: attendance@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk                                            
For finance related queries email: finance@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk                                                      
for all other queries email: office@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk  

Pastoral and 
Inclusion 

As always please feel free to contact Miss Crook if you have any questions or would like to discuss 
support available for you or your family further.   
flo@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk  
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Community 
 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


